
 
 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 

to Discuss Community Development Block Grant Program Income Application 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors, County of Lake, will conduct a 

public hearing on Tuesday March 12, at 9 a.m. in the Board Chambers, Court house, Lakeport, 

to consider approval by resolution the submittal of a funding application for Community 

Development Block Grant Program Income Funds in the amount of $372,232. The funds will be 

used to continue the County CDBG Microenterprise Technical Assistance program for a period 

of three years. Projects and programs under this funding source must benefit low and moderate-

income households.  

 

 

The Board Chambers are handicapped accessible. If special accommodations are required 

because of a sensory or mobility impairment or disability, or if an interpreter is needed, please 

contact Stephen L. Carter, Jr. at 707-263-2580 to arrange for those accommodations. The County 

promotes fair housing and makes all programs available to low and moderate-income families 

regardless of age, race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual preference, marital status or 

handicap.  

 

Written comments are also invited and should be addressed to the County Administrative Office, 

255 N. Forbes St., Lakeport, CA 95453. Relevant files, and a draft of the application, and grant 

regulations are available for review at the County Administrative Office. Additional information 

may be obtained by calling 707-263-2580. 

 

Susan Parker, CAO 

 

 

By:  Johanna Peelen 

 Clerk of the Board 

 


